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MBFA Submits Comment Letter to SFC Chair Hatch on Tax
Reform.
On Monday, July 17th, the Municipal Bonds For America Coalition submitted its comment letter and
policy recommendations in response to Senate Finance Chairman Orrin Hatch’s (R-UT) request for
expert and stakeholder input on tax reform. You can view MBFA’s letter here.

The comments that the MBFA submitted were endorsed by local leaders from Utah including, Mayor
Ben McAdams (Salt Lake County), Deputy Mayor Darrin Casper (Salt Lake County), and Amy
Rowland (Utah Director – National Development Council).
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